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PRESS RELEASE  

 

The counseling for admission to B.Sc.B.Ed. Maths and Computer Science in Tagore 

Government College of Education, Port Blair for the academic year 2022-23 will be held on 7th 
September 2022 at 10:00 a.m. in the Tagore Auditorium.  

The category-wise list of candidates applied for admission to these Integrated 
Courses in Education (ITEP) have already been published and available at 
http://collegeadmission.andaman.gov.in/ under “Announcements”.  

The candidates who are provisionally selected for admission to these courses will 
have to submit all the original certificates along with one set of photostat copies of all 
original certificates and requisite amount of fees on the day of admission failing which 
they will not be considered for admission.  

Those who fail to attend the counselling session on the date and time mentioned 

above, will not be considered for admission to the course and the next eligible candidate 

in the merit list will be considered for admission. Regular classes for these courses will 

begin from 9th September 2022. 
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